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TITLE 27, CALIFORNIA CODE OF REGULATIONS 
ARTICLE 6 CLEAR AND REASONABLE WARNINGS 

 
Warnings for exposures to glyphosate from consumer products 

New sections 25607.48 and 25607.49 
 

April 22, 2022 
 

On July 23, 2021, The Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 
(OEHHA) initiated a proposed rulemaking to amend California Code of 
Regulations, Title 27, by adding Sections 25607.48 and 25607.9 to adopt a new 
safe harbor warning regulation to address the content of warnings for exposure 
to glyphosate in consumer products.  On April 13, 2022, OEHHA published a 
Notice of Modification to Text of Proposed Regulation that provided amended 
regulation language and added documents to the rulemaking file.  This notice 
initiated a public comment period that was scheduled to end on April 28, 2022. 
 
At the request of several stakeholders, OEHHA will extend the public comment 
period for these proposed amendments. The comment period will be extended by 
7 days and will now close on Thursday, May 5, 2022. 
 
The public is strongly encouraged to submit written information through our 
website at https://oehha.ca.gov/comments.  In the alternative, comments can be 
mailed or delivered in person to the addresses below. 
  

Monet Vela 
Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 

 1001 I Street, 23rd Floor 
P. O. Box 4010 

 Sacramento, California 95812-4010 
 
Please direct inquiries concerning this regulatory proposal to 
monet.vela@oehha.ca.gov or (916) 323-2517.   
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